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Sunday 1 August 2021 
 
Dear parents and caregivers 
 
As you would be aware, the Premier has announced we are in a three-day lockdown from 4:00pm Saturday 
31 July 2021 until 4:00pm Tuesday 3 August 2021.  The Queensland Government website will be updated 
with further information on the lockdown, including all restrictions and maps of the affected areas. 
 
 

School operations 
 

Only students of essential workers or in the care of Child Safety can attend school during the lockdown 
period.  Essential workers are those who are attending a worksite. The tuckshop will not be open, so they 
will need to bring lunch.  On Monday these students will be given activities to do and on Tuesday they will 
engage in the remote learning program whilst at school.  Students will not have access to their teachers.  
Students will be required to assemble in the hall at the start of each day for allocation to a supervision 
room. 
 
There is now a requirement that all high school students are to wear face masks while at school. Students 
must bring their own mask. 
 
 

Continuity of learning 
 

Monday is a planning day for teachers and no remote learning will occur.  However, students wishing to do 
so may access a wide range of resources via the department’s learning@home website - 
https://education.qld.gov.au/curriculum/learning-at-home. 
 
On Tuesday, remote learning will occur using the normal Tuesday timetable.  Teachers will send an email to 
their classes on Monday to inform students on what is required for Tuesday’s lesson. The class OneNote 
will provide the resources and activities for the lesson. 
 
There will be no excursions for the foreseeable future and some exams may need to be rescheduled. 
 
 

Community Information 
 

It is important we continue to follow Queensland COVID-19 safe practices including good  hygiene, physical 
distancing measures and any face mask requirements. If you, or a member of your family, are feeling 
unwell or displaying symptoms of COVID-19, please consult your GP. 
 
Further advice, such as information on local COVID-19 testing centres, is available from the  
Qld Health COVID-19 website. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Scott Ison 
Principal  
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